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27th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

Lunches on Arbor 
 
After the Easter break we will be introducing the ability to pre-order lunches on Arbor.  
 
The pre-order service for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will commence on Monday 17th April 2023.  
KS2 classes will commence on Monday 1st May 2023. If your child has packed lunch, please continue to 
bring your packed lunch as normal and you do not need to complete this process.  
 
You are able to view the menu and make your choices from today on Arbor. To see the meal options on 

the app you can click on the three lines to access your main menu, then select Meals. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

You can also click Quick Actions on the Parent Portal and select Meals. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Payments for KS2 lunches 

 

For KS2 children who pay for their lunches, payments will need to be made on Arbor by Monday 1st 

May 2023. Please click this link for instructions on how to do this.  

 

https://www.hazelbury-primary-school.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=5784&type=pdf 

 

 

Please click here to access the full menu. This should be discussed with your child before completing 

the choices on Arbor. If a child attends school later than 9.30am, they will be receiving a jacket potato, 

even if options have been chosen. 

 

If you have any queries on accessing Arbor, then please contact the school office. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Laura Pearce 

Headteacher 
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